
Our Saviour Lutheran Church 

 

An Easter Sunday service on April 9, 1950 above the Coscarelli Restaurant on Main 

Street marked the first service of Our Saviour Congregation in Hudson. 

The Walther League of St. Johns Lutheran Church in Adrian had conducted a survey of 

the Hudson area.  Reverend Miller of St. Johns, along with the members, continued the 

work in the area, assisted during the summer months by Vicar Gordon Light, a student 

from Concordia Seminary of Springfield, Illinois. 

A small chapel was built and dedicated in January 1951 with seven charter families.  In 

September 1951 a parsonage was dedicated.  The membership continued to grow and 

in 1972 a larger, permanent building was dedicated, seating 175 people, with six 

classrooms for Sunday School and Bible classes.  This new building is located on North 

Maple Grove Avenue. 

 

This was printed in 1983 “Reflections on the Bean” by Verdie A Yager 


